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The Vehicle     

This is the Vehicle as it looks at the moment 

without the logos on. It is currently being 

sign written with our advertising. You can 

see what appears to be a window between 

the doors. It is in fact a 55 inch TV which 

we can play educational videos and 

sponsors logos and messages on. 

Screening 

It has two inspection rooms which will 

operate with a doctor and two Nurses on 

Saturday the 29th. We will be looking for 

those who have not been scanned for skin 

cancer to send their name into our 

coordinator on the day at 

202E.cancertrust@lionsclubs.org.nz so we 

can fit you into our register of appointments 

with a time., We have some from Kaikoura 

already advising they want to be screened. 

So please let us know. 

Donations. 

We still need donations to finish off the 

current vehicle. Some additional costs 

involve the addition of a purpose made 

awning with sides. The awning sides are an 

additional $4500 which if a club wanted to 

sponsor with a donation that would help us 

immensely. On top of that we need to have 

the sides and front screen printed with our 

lions logos and the Screening service 

wording. Again another part of the project 

that needs to be covered. 

 

 

 

 

 

It never to late to Donate 

 use our QR Code 

 

 

 

Look forward to seeing you at 

convention, 

 

Paul B O’Connor M.B.E. (Mil) 

Chair Lions Clubs Cancer Trust. 
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